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Hangar Talk 

        

  Issue 1 – January 2013                                                 NEXT MEETING 
                                                                                                       Jan 21

st
, 6:30 

 
 

                                                     From the Prez’ 
Club President Bob Kleis 

 

 

 
 
  

Hello Fellow Members, 
 

I was cruising around the Internet and I found a really neat foamy that 
you could build on these cold winter nights.  There are really no plans 
that I could find but you could use your imagination and make a really 
cool foamy.  It would be kind of like an Osprey VTOL but much easier 
and cheaper to construct and fly.  I talked to Don Seay who we all 
know has a great working knowledge of quad copters and  he said 
you would have to buy a control board for a quad copter to make it 
work.  There is a video of one flying and I am including the link at the 
end of this article. 
 
http://forum.flitetest.com/showthread.php?1460-X-19-Hummingbird-Scratch-Build 

 
 

 

Your President 
Bob Kleis, Jr 
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Wilson Low – Vice President 

 
Hello Everyone, 

 
Happy New Year to you all! 

Yes...it's 2013 and we had 5 First Flight of the year January 1st. 

8:00A    Wilson Low     Yak 

8:10A             Denny Runge  Eagle 

11:45A  Kevin Kyle  Yak 

1:00P             Gary Waters  Apprentice with skis 

3:00P              Al Slachter  Wild Cat 

 

It was pretty nice in the morning but as the day went on, it got a little cooler and a little 

more windy. Fun was had by all and no mishaps.  Stan came by but was having a 

problem with his ignitor. 

 

We had a nice day Saturday, January 12th down at the field.  We had many flyers out 

there and everyone had a good time, until the clouds moved in and it got colder....and 

then the rain came. You have to take advantage of the nice days, we have another 2 

months of winter to get through. 

 

Don't forget you have indoor flying as an option.  There are several places that you can 

do some indoor flying this year.  I've been to a few of them and had fun at all of the 

indoor flying places.  Come out and check it out if you haven't already.  Flying isn't just 

for outside...it IS for inside as well! 

 

The lock on the Frequency Shed has been changed.  You will have to pay your club dues 

to receive the new key.  Please turn in your old key, we will setup a can for you to drop 

off your old key inside on the table.   

 

Have FUN and Fly SAFE! 

Wilson Low 
 
 
 
 

Support your local Hobby Shops! 
 

                        Hobby R/C – 1102 S. Franklin Rd., Indy, (317)-359-6242 
Hobby Town USA – Greenwood Place Shopping Center, Indy. (317)-882-3175 

Hobby Town USA – 8326 Castleton Corner Dr., Indy. (317)-845-4106                                                 
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Fred Rasener – Recording Sec. 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Our December meeting was our dinner meeting at the Sirloin 
Stockade in Columbus. 
 
 

 

      From the Editor 
                                 Dennis Runge 
Hi Everybody, 
 
THE LOCK HAS BEEN CHANGED on the door to the frequency shed at field, 
your 2013 club dues need to be paid to receive a new key.  
 
Spent all day Saturday, the 12th, at the field, temps were in the low 60’s with little 
or no wind. Not many days like this for flying outside this time of year. Ended up 
having about 14-16 members show up to take advantage of the GREAT weather.  
 
Check out the indoor flying schedules on the board at the field or check out our 
face-book page that Wilson keeps up to date with the indoor schedule. I’ve been 
over to Martinsville Middle School and up to the Gathering Place on Main in 
Greenwood so far this year and both places are great for some good indoor flying 
and bs’ing with fellow fliers. Thanks to the clubs and individuals that have taken 
the time to set up these indoor/winter flying sites. 
 
Let’s not forget, your club dues are due and so are your AMA dues. Also 
remember club dues are now $40/year. 
 
You can pay your club dues by going to our web site and using pay- pal or your 
credit card or by sending a check made out to JCRCF to me. 
 
Let’s not forget: the last member to leave the field has to make sure the 
frequency shed/club house is locked and secure. 
 

Enough said. See you at field. HAPPY FLYING.    
                                     Denny 
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Next Meeting:                                                                         
Jan 21st, 6:30 
At field 
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